DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS — April 29
Day 4

Congratulations to the Boys Tennis Team for winning the 20th annual Cape May Invitation
Tennis Tournament topping the field with 108 games won. Great job guys.

Juniors going on the Junior Class Trip will attend an informational meeting according to their
bus assignment. If you are on Bus 1,2, or 3 you will meet 8th period TODAY April 29th. If you are
on bus 4,5, or 6 you will meet 8h period Wednesday April 30th. If you are on bus 7, 8 or 9 you
will meet 8th period Thursday, May 1st. Bus lists are hanging outside F-223. If you miss the
meeting, see Mr. Davis in room F-223 for information that will be shared.

Bucks County Spring Walk for Suicide Prevention will be held on Saturday May 3rd from 9:30
until 12:30 at the Bucks County Technical High School in Fairless Hills. There will be food trucks
and live entertainment. All are welcome to join us for this great cause! Please see Mr.
Greenberg or Mr. Daly for more information.

Dorney Park Trip is on Tuesday, June 39, Tickets are $60.00. For those interested, please listen
carefully so you do not miss directions on how to attend: This trip is available for the first 250
approved students per grade. First, you must complete and return an approval packet to
your grade level office. Once approved, your name will be added to an approved list which
will be located outside of the Math and Learning Support IPC. If approved, you may purchase
tickets before school in the Hub on May 7th and 8th, Students that are not in the first 250 per
grade will be added to a waitlist. If tickets become available after May 8t, students may
purchase tfickets based on waitlist order. For more information about the trip, visit your Class of
2027 or 2028 website.

Interact will meet on Thursday, May 1st in G213 from 2:10-4:00. Members interested in
becoming a Core Member for the 25-26 school year should submit a letter of interest to
sdrake@neshaminy.org no later than noon on Thursday. Check your email for Signupgenius
links to Feasterville Rotary’s Bingo and Sunshine Foundation’s Run, Walk, Bark.
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